
Many in the Four Hills Community expressed the need for a 

park and survey results confirmed the strong support for a 

park in the area.  After substantial community input, the 

Parks Department learned that the Four Hills community was 

interested in building a water friendly park that provided a 

comfortable atmosphere for residents of all ages. 

Construction crews broke ground earlier this summer and will 

continue to work through the end of the year. The Four Hills 

Village Park was designed with sustainability in mind. We 

hope this park will use approximately HALF the water of a 

traditional park with no large grass area and retention of 

water runoff. Two shade structures and heavy tree canopy, 

once mature, will provide extensive shade. The Parks 

Department has designed the park to accommodate a variety 

of activities for both children and adults including a 

basketball half-court with seating, walking paths with 

exercise stations, play areas designed to be integral to the 

park itself and provide a variety of experiences, benches for 

resting and enjoying the views, picnic tables, a drinking 

fountain and a mutt-mitt station. The Four Hills Park is 

 scheduled to be completed by the beginning of 2015.


